
Hello Windsor Families, 

This year is flying by, and they say tiŵe flies ǁheŶ you’re haǀiŶg fuŶ! This year has been full of fun 

experiences and as we approach the last few weeks of Term 1, we see the children confidently 

contributing their ideas to the program and menu.  

The ĐhildreŶ’s ideas iŶspire our prograŵ aŶd ǁe are ĐoŶtiŶually plaŶŶiŶg aĐtiǀities that iŶterest aŶd 
engage the children, specifically through our diverse range of clubs. These cubs include; cooking club, 

culture club, sustainability club, expressive club, science club, sports club and art club. If you or your 

child/ren has an idea for an activity or a new club we can create, please see one of our friendly 

Educators.  

We update and display our Windsor Weekly Program on the whiteboard located behind the office desk. 

Alternatively, please feel free to ĐheĐk out the prograŵ oŶ the pareŶt’s ŶotiĐeďoard. Throughout the 

term, the children have enjoyed participating in a mixture of spontaneous and intentional self-guided 

activities. 

Our Vacation Care Program is out now, and bookings are now open. Please get in quick to secure a spot 

by submitting booking through the online iParent Portal at helpinghandsnetwork.com.au.  

Please see the attached Vacation Care Program for some fun these coming school holidays.  

As the School Disco is this Thursday, this is a friendly reminder that your child/ren must be booked into 

our care to be accompanied and supervised during the Disco (Prep – Year 2 Disco ONLY). Permission 

forms will also need to be signed to ensure this is possible. Students will arrive back to our room by 

6:25pm for collection.  
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